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February 21, 2023 

To: Oregon House Committee On Judiciary 

Existing Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) aircraft and airspace regulations currently address the 

issues of aircraft operation and safety. Unmanned Aircraft Systems (UAS) are defined as aircraft. 

Oregon land use laws already address the issues of property owner privacy. The removal of Section 1 (a) 

and (b) would be in conflict with existing laws. 

HB2688 is redundant and in conflict with existing laws and should not be allowed to progress for a vote.  

Sincerely, 

 
Gale ‘Jake’ Jacobs 

Executive Director 

Oregon Aviation Industries 

 


